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Process Change: Revised Process for Requesting Specific Waivers of Section 

184 Indian Loan Guarantee Program Processing Guidelines  

On December 23, 2024, OLG issued Dear Lender Letter (DLL) 2024-10, Process Change: 

Revised Process for Requesting Specific Waivers of Section 184 Indian Loan Guarantee Program 

Processing Guidelines (PIH Notice 2014-22). This DLL streamlines the process for submitting waivers 

under Section 14 of PIH Notice 2014-22.  OLG will no longer require a paper or email submission. 

Instead, Direct Guarantee Lenders should submit all requests at Section 184 Waiver Request and 

follow the instructions provided in the DLL to submit a waiver.  This new process is effective as of 

December 23, 2024.  

https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/USHUDPIH/2024/12/23/file_attachments/3112550/DLL%202024-10%20Waiver%20Request%2012-23-24%20Final.pdf
https://www.hud.gov/sites/documents/PIH201422UNDRWRITGUIDELNS.PDF
https://forms.office.com/g/sT3kTfVc1u

